~ The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Chairman: Mr John O’Hara QC

Your Ref: NSCBO04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BPC-0110-12
BT2 8DQ

Date: 25" January 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,
Re: Investigation into the death of Adam Strain

| refer to your letter dated 22" December 2011 enclosing The Royal Hospitals’ Annual
Health and Safety Reports covering the period 1995 to 2011.

In these Health and Safety Reports, there is reference to a Hospital Council in existence
in 1994/95 and 1995/96. | advise that as a matter of urgency, the Inquiry requires the
minutes of this Hospital Council’s meetings held during the period 1994 until 1996.

| would appreciate a response before the end of this week.

Yours sincerely,
g\-\/\/\ C\Q-QS’)

Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341
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